
 

We need volunteers to help with our 16th annual 

NORTH SHOAL CREEK INDEPENDENCE DAY 

neighborhood parade and celebration 
  

Putting together our neighborhood’s parade and celebration takes a 

lot of work.  We need volunteers to help arrange for food and drink, 

to contact local businesses and ask for their support (which 

includes asking for prizes and give-aways), to handle red tape like 

parade permits, and to serve as parade judges, all in addition to 

folks willing to put decorations up before and take them down after 

the celebration. WILL YOU HELP? 

  

Please join our small group of dedicated volunteers 

and help create a super fun and awesome parade and 

party for our neighborhood. Please call me at 360-

790-1774 or email social@nscna.org or 

briancobbevergreen@gmail.com to join our 

 July 4th Committee! 

Hope to hear from YOU soon! 
  

Sponsored by the North Shoal Creek Neighborhood Association 

Brian Cobb, Social Committee Chair 

  


